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        Friday 8th June 2018 

Dear Parents  

We hope you had an enjoyable half term and bank holiday weekend with the children.   It 
was an interesting week of weather to say the least, but the children have returned to 
school rested nevertheless.   

This week we had our class photos.   I can confirm that approx. 99% of parents consented 
to their child participating in class photographs as part of our new GDPR consent process 
and so as such we will continue to offer this next year.  Should there be any notable 
decrease in uptake we will review accordingly year on year. 

Tonight we have our school disco, an event which is always well attended and a lot of fun 
for the children.  Thank you to the PTFA and staff who attend to ensure the evening runs 
smoothly.  Timings for this are as below: 

Nursery and Reception – 3.30-4.30pm 

Year 1 and 2 – 5.30-6.30pm 

Year 3 and 4 – 6.45-7.45pm  

This week we held our PTFA meeting on Wednesday evening in school to organise and put 
in place arrangements for the Summer Fayre.   Please note that contrary to the calendar list 
that was sent home in our last newsletter the Fayre will take place on Friday 29th June 5-
7pm and not Friday 6th July as published.  Apologies for any confusion caused.  As usual we 
will have our renowned Summer Fayre dances with a World Cup theme which will be 
performed at 6pm in year group order, starting with Nursery and Reception.  Please do 
ensure your child is at the Fayre and up on the field ready to be called to dance by 6pm, we 
know it upsets children and parents when they miss their opportunity to perform, but we 
cannot wait for individuals.    

This half term as always is action packed.   Please do get involved in as many of the social 
opportunities as possible.    Details of Sports Days have already been published online and 
can be found again here.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Miss J Parker 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

http://www.st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk/index.php/news-events/latest-news/1321-sports-day-arrangements-2018-23-05-18


 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class/Award Name Reason  

N1 Erin Andrews  For always challenging herself, especially in Writing. 

N2 Evelyn Fullwood For carrying out wonderful role play in the travel 
agents. 

RB Eva Macey  For trying to learn how to double numbers! 

RP Rosemary Hall For her excellent recall of the Handa’s Surprise story! 

1W Kishore Senthilkumar For always challenging himself to reach his targets! 

1R Evie Evans  For excellent poetry work, reciting verse from The 
Further Adventures of Owl and Pussycat 

2A Jack Winsper For taking ownership of his work and showing 
particular improvement in Writing! 

2S Emily Jarvis For super instruction writing in English!  

3HW Sam Howell For excellent understanding of the grid method for 
multiplication. 

3M Lexi Jones For always doing her very best, especially in Maths 
this week! 

4W Jessica Timmins  For excellent effort in all her work this week! 

4G May Chitty  For excellent identification of plotted co-ordinates!  

Superstars of the week! 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Class Arrangements For September 2018 

 

We will be starting to implement transition programmes in school over this term to ensure 
that teachers have an opportunity to meet their new classes and familiarise themselves with 
class dynamics and abilities etc in advance of September.   We do not intend on changing 
any physical classroom bases this year, by this we mean that current Year 2 classrooms for 
example will be next year’s Year 2 classrooms.  Please don’t worry though your child will be 
shown their new room and entrance and exit as part of their transition day.    

 

Current Class September 
Class Name  

September Class Staff 

(teachers and support staff) 

 Nursery  Miss Griffiths and Mrs Madeley as Nursery Managers  
Miss Sullivan, Mrs Keyworth (new TA to school), Mrs Hughes, Mrs 

Sparrow, Mrs Holt and Miss J Griffiths. 

Nursery + 
other children 

joining the 
school. 

RBP Autumn Term Miss Bolton/Mrs Stevens  
Spring Term onwards Miss Bolton and Miss Pugh  

Mrs Carmell and Miss Brookes 

RB Mr Bailey 
Mrs Rogers (new TA to school) 

RB 1M Mrs Mayer  
Mrs Tunney 

RP 1R Mrs Robb 
Mrs Jackson 

1R 2W Miss Wild 
Miss Ball 

1W 2S Mrs Sollom  
Miss Hopkins and Mrs Wardle-Lea 

2A 3SH Mrs Swan and Mrs Hammond 
Mr Mills 

2S 3P Mr Piggott  (new teacher to school) 
Mrs Manning  

3HW 4G Mr Gough 
Mrs Lowe 

3M 4H Miss Hayes (new teacher to school)  
Mrs Clay  

 

In addition to staff mentioned above, at times children in some classes will be taught by 
other specialist teachers e.g Mrs Carey for Dance and Music lessons, Mrs McKinnon for 
Forest Schools and Miss Griffiths for RE, PSHCE and Music.   As a school we prefer to cover 
classes for things such as Assistant Head Teacher leadership time, Newly Qualified Teacher 
Time and so on using staff that are known to the children who are experts in a particular 
field where we can.   Please see individual class newsletters for more information about this 
for your child in September.  


